
From: Marilyn and Jeff <marilynandjeff@bigpond.com>
To: <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 13/12/2012 5:55 pm
Subject: Berry Bypass Environmental Consideration

Dear Sir / Madam,

I request your consideration of a proposal to reduce the impact of 
traffic flows around the Arbour Village and the Bupa Nursing Home.  Both 
of these facilities have elderly residents and traffic reduction would 
improve their safert.

This improvement could be achieved by providing Bupa with its own access 
to Victoria St.

Yours Sincerely,

Jeff Hinwood
The Arbour
22 Little Corella Circuit
Berry    NSW    2535


